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COMMUNICATION OF PROCEDURAL SAFEGUARDS FOR STUDENTS WITH 

DISABILITIES 

 
 

As required by Maine Unified Special Education Regulations (MUSER), RSU 

54/MSAD 54 will provide a copy of the Procedural Rights and Safeguards to 
the parent and/or adult student.  Additional copies can be requested through 

either the RSU 54/MSAD 54 Special Services office or the Maine Department of 
Education website:  www.maine.gov/education. 
 

 
Sources the parent may contact for assistance in understanding the parent’s rights include the 

Due Process Office of the Maine Department of Education (207-624-6650), Maine Parent 

Federation (1-800-870-7746), the Disability Rights Center (1-800-452-1948) and Southern 

Maine Parent Awareness (1-800-564-9696), and KIDS LEGAL (1-866-624-7787). 

 
 

Legal Reference:  Maine Unified Special Education Regulations, 34 CFR 300.500-
300.520 and 300.530-300.537. 
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